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I am a caregiver of an adult care home and oppose this bill. I get treated really well 

and get paid well. Being a part of a small business has given me flexible scheduling 

options especially when I have dependents to also care for. I definitely don’t want 

someone telling me how many hours I can or cannot work and when to work. I also 

believe that caregivers need to be rewarded in good pay based on their work quality. 

If pay will be regulated, than both good and bad caregivers will end up getting treated 

and paid the same. This is unfair to all of the caregivers that put 100% effort. Most of 

all, these additional regulations will be putting a great load on the adult care home 

owners and could force them to close down. I don’t want to loose my job,  


